
October 23 - 27 
Monday 
October 23 

There will be a Senior Girls Volleyball try out  this Wednesday after school !! 

Tuesday 
October 24 

Hey Milliken!  Would you like to challenge yourself?  How about writing a 
math contest?  If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and 
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online 
before November 1st.  The charge is $12 per student.  Sign up before it's too 
late! 
 
There will be a mandatory meeting for all SLAM members on Friday at 12pm 
in room 314. See you all there! 
 
Yearbook! Yearbook! Yearbook! Have you bought your yearbook yet?? Just a 
reminder to all those who have not yet purchased their yearbooks, the 
deadline to do so is October 31st! Please go on School Cash Online to put 
your order in today! Yearbooks will NOT be available to purchase at the end 
of the year.  
 
There will be a Senior Girls Volleyball tryout tomorrow after school !! 
 
Hey Best Buddies! There will be a meeting tomorrow during lunch at 
12pm.  We will be discussing upcoming activities and fundraising initiatives. 
 
Hey Best Buddies, don’t forget that there will be Buddy Time on Friday.  We 
will meet in room 238 to build a puzzle, colour and other social activities.  If 
you are interested in becoming a future buddy advocate, this would be a great 
chance for you to experience buddyship!   
 
Just a reminder to all students attending the SHSM Environment trip to Planet 
in Focus Environmental Film Festival at the AGO that we will meet in the 
atrium at 11:30 a.m. Please be ready for a speedy departure. 
 
Attention all students in grades 10 and 11. On Friday, October 27th during 
period 3, Guidance will be hosting an information session about Milliken’s 
Specialist High Skills Major Program (SHSM). Come enjoy a free lunch, and 
learn more about the benefits of enrolling in this specialized program, where 
you can choose to major in one of the following three sectors: Business, 
Environment and Health & Wellness. Students who are interested are asked 
to pick up a ticket from the Guidance office by this Thursday.  
 
Hey knights! There will be a bookcafe meeting tomorrow in the back room of 
the library at 12:00. See you all there! 
 
BAAM, the Business Administration at Milliken club will be starting this 
semester.  You have the opportunity to sign up for Executive positions or as a 
General member.  You can help plan and/or participate in career related 
discussions, Business competitions and events.   You can also strengthen 
your leadership and communication skills.  Applications are outside the 



Business office and due this Wednesday.  Check the Business bulletin for 
interview times for Exec. positions this week. 
 
Hey Milliken, The first drama club show of the year is here. The Mordre Hotel. 
A tale of mystery, intrigue and above all a gripping crime drama following the 
great detective of Colin Vaughn. Come out on Monday, October 30 to watch 
this amazing one night only show. Tickets are $2 dollars with a food donation for 
the Markham Food Bank, or 5$ without. Tickets available in the drama room during 
lunch or after-school. Don’t miss out on this amazing event. 

Wednesday 
October 25 

There will be a mandatory meeting for all SLAM members on Friday at 12pm 
in room 314. See you all there! 
 
There will be a Senior Girls Volleyball tryout today after school 
 
This is a message to remind students that the cafeteria will close at 12:30 
tomorrow to prepare for the OSSLT practice test.  Please plan accordingly. 
 
Creativity takes courage! Come and join us in the MMHS Art Club to explore 
your creative side! We will be meeting on Thursday during lunch in Room 132 
for an artistic adventure. See you there! 
 
Hey Best Buddies! There will be a meeting today during lunch at 11:45am in 
room 237.  That’s right!  We will be meeting in ROOM 237 at 11:45am.  We 
will be discussing upcoming activities and fundraising initiatives and earning 
earning some volunteer hours. 
 
Hey knights there will be a bookcafe meeting today at 12:00 in the library. See 
you all there. 
 
Hey knights! There will be a scavenger hunt on october 31st at lunch! Orange 
paper pumpkins will be posted around different areas of the school. Your 5th 
period classes will get the chance to win a free pizza lunch for the class who 
finds the most pumpkins. GOODLUCK!!  
 
Just a reminder that there will be a knightrogen meeting today after school. 
See you all there! 
 
Hey Knights! The annual Halloween Door Decorating Contest is back! All 
homeroom classes are encouraged to participate. Doors should be Halloween-
themed and eco friendly items are to be used. The best door from each floor 
will win a pizza party! If your class is in need of materials, please contact Mr. 
Williams in room 124.  
Looking forward to seeing your door decked out! 
 
BAAM, the Business Administration at Milliken club will be starting this 
semester.  This club gives Executive members and general members the 
opportunity to help organize and/or participate in Business events, 
competitions, and explore career paths.  Make sure you have filled out an 



application (located outside the Business office) if you would like to join and 
submit it by the end of today.  Please check the bulletin for interview times for 
Exec. positions. 
 
Hey Milliken, The first drama club show of the year is here. The Mordre Hotel. 
A tale of mystery, intrigue and above all a gripping crime drama following the 
great detective of Colin Vaughn. Come out on Monday, October 30th to watch 
this amazing, one night only show. Tickets are $2 dollars with a food donation 
for the Markham Food Bank, or 5$ without. Tickets available in the drama 
room during lunch or after-school. Don’t miss out on this amazing event. 
 
Attention all students interested in the Debate Club! 
Our next meeting will be held today at 11:45, in room 231. 
Looking forward to seeing everyone. 
 
Unfortunately, the Library will not be open for lunch tomorrow, due to a large 
meeting being held in the space. Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
From Miss Jobanputra and Mr. Husson - Attention all students attending the Ontario 
Student Leadership Conference - please meet at 12:15 today in Room 320 to submit 
your permission forms. 
 
Attention Grade 10 students and those writing the OSSLT this year. Today the 
practice OSSLT is scheduled to be written in the cafeteria during Period 4. Report to 
your Period 4 class promptly for attendance and bring your ticket to the scheduled 
writing room. Remember to bring a pen or pencil! 
 
A representative from Algoma University has a booth set up in the Atrium this 
morning. If you are interested in learning more about their programs then be sure to 
stop by and get your questions answered! 
 
Attention all BAAM, Business Administration at Milliken applicants:  Due to the 
strong interest in joining the club, more applications have been added outside the 
Business office and they will be due by the end of today.  Interviews will commence 
next week on Tuesday and Wednesday.  Please see the bulletin outside the Business 
office for interview times.    

Thursday 
October 26 
 
ALREADY 
FULL 

Hey Milliken!  Would you like to challenge yourself?  How about writing a 
math contest?  If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and 
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online 
before November 1st.  The charge is $12 per student.  Sign up before it's too 
late! 
 
There will be a mandatory meeting for all SLAM members tomorrow at 12pm 
in room 314. See you all there! 
 



Students, want to learn more about indigenous teenagers, and a First Nations 
canoe trip exchange from last summer? Come Wed. at noon to the back of 
the Library. A visiting student will present her experiences. 
 
There will be a mandatory meeting for all those attending OSLC next Monday 
October 30, at 12pm in room 320. See you all there! 
 
Attention Grade 10 students and those writing the OSSLT this year.  Today 
the practice OSSLT is scheduled to be written in the cafeteria during Period 
4.  Report to your Period 4 class promptly  for attendance and bring your ticket 
to the scheduled writing room.  Remember to bring a pen or pencil! Also, the 
cafeteria will be closed to students at 12:30 today to prepare for the test.   
 
Creativity takes courage! Come and join us in the MMHS Art Club to explore 
your creative side! We will be meeting Today during lunch in Room 132 for an 
artistic adventure. See you there! 
 
Hey Best Buddies, don’t forget that there will be Buddy Time tomorrow.  We 
will meet in room 238 to build a puzzle, colour and other social activities.  If 
you are interested in becoming a future buddy advocate, this would be a great 
chance for you to experience buddyship! We start at 12pm.  
 
Attention all students in grades 10 and 11. On Friday, October 27th during 
period 3, Guidance will be hosting an information session about Milliken’s 
Specialist High Skills Major Program (SHSM). Come enjoy a free lunch, and 
learn more about the benefits of enrolling in this specialized program, where 
you can choose to major in one of the following three sectors: Business, 
Environment and Health & Wellness. Students who are interested are asked 
to pick up a ticket from the Guidance office by the end of the day today. 
 
Hey knights! There will be a scavenger hunt on october 31st at lunch! Orange 
paper pumpkins will be posted around different areas of the school. Your 5th 
period classes will get the chance to win a free pizza lunch for the class who 
finds the most pumpkins. GOODLUCK!!  
 
Hey Knights! The annual Halloween Door Decorating Contest is back! All 
homeroom classes are encouraged to participate. Doors should be Halloween-
themed and eco friendly items are to be used. The best door from each floor 
will win a pizza party! If your class is in need of materials, please contact Mr. 
Williams in room 124.  
Looking forward to seeing your door decked out! 
 
Hey Milliken, The first drama club show of the year is here. The Mordre Hotel. 
A tale of mystery, intrigue and above all a gripping crime drama following the 
great detective of Colin Vaughn. Come out on Monday, October 30 to watch 
this amazing one night only show. Tickets are $2 dollars with a food donation for 
the Markham Food Bank, or 5$ without. Tickets available in the drama room during 
lunch or after-school. Don’t miss out on this amazing event. 



 
Library closed from 11:30am today to host a special meeting. Sorry for any 
inconvenience. 
 
This date is already full. 

Friday 
October 27 

 

 


